
 

 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 School Year! 

The online volunteer application reopened on Monday, July 8, 2019, for new 
volunteers.   
 
Returning Volunteers 

 
Volunteers who received a badge during the 2018/19 school year, do not need to 
complete an application. These volunteers will be automatically screened for the 
new school year and approved volunteers will receive a confirmation email. 
  
Please note, if your child is transitioning to another school, send an email at the 
beginning of the school year to volunteer@browardschools.com, to update the 
school location on your volunteer application. 
  
New Volunteers 

Please complete the online volunteer application, using the link below: 

https://www.browardschools.com/getinvolved 

(NOTE: Only Google Chrome, Firefox or Safari may be used to complete the application form) 
 

This process facilitates a safe and secure environment for students, as well as 

updates our volunteer information through the maintenance of accurate records. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact  

Volunteer Services at 754-321-2300 or volunteer@browardschools.com 

We look forward to your valuable participation during the upcoming school year! 
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